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2025 Spring Revenue Estimating Conference 
 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS- As required in Act No. 7521, Title 2 VIC, Chapter 2, Section 20d, the 
Office of Management and Budget’s (OMB) Director, Julio A. Rhymer Sr., informs the 
community of the upcoming 2025 Spring Revenue Estimating Conference which will be held on 
Friday, March 21st, 2025, 9:00 a.m. at the “360 Harbor” building located in Yacht Haven Grande, 
St. Thomas, USVI.  Virtual viewing access will be live streamed on the Facebook pages of OMB, 
WTJX, and Government House.  
 
During the conference, presentations will be made by several of the government’s revenue 
generating agencies, semi-autonomous entities, and key stakeholders, to provide insight into the 
economic forecast regarding the territory’s revenue outlook and financial landscape that will have 
an impact on the preparation of the Fiscal Year 2026 Executive Budget.  
 
The Bryan-Roach Administration is investing in the Territory’s people, infrastructure and future 
through transparency, stabilizing the economy, and ensuring that recovery projects are completed 
as quickly as possible. Visit transparency.vi.gov for more information on these efforts.  

 
For updates or additional information, visit the Agency’s website at https://omb.vi.gov.  
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